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The negative effects these regulations will have on oregon business will be devastating. Many
operations will be forced to relocate out of the state the boarder cities will loos enourmous
amounts of sales. The negative effects on oregonians will be far greater than the "positive
proposed effects”. Oregon is already regulating so many companies employees and business
owners out of the state this will.only make it worse. This is an issue that will affect enough
people that this issue should discussed in a long session not rushed through
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